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Tuesday 29th November 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Class Libraries 

From this week, pupils will be able to borrow a book from their class library in addition to their 

Accelerated Reader or Book Banded book.  This will allow pupils to choose from a wider range of 

books to suit their interests and encourage them to become even more enthusiastic readers.  The 

book may also be one that parents and carers could share or to read their children. 

Please record in the diary when pupils read their library book in the same way as you do any other 

books. 

We will rely on pupils returning the books to school to keep the class library system running.  

Pupils from each class will be responsible for running the class libraries so please support by 

ensuring that your children return the books to school when they have finished reading them. 

We have set up the class libraries in response to feedback from parents and pupils asking for a 

wider range of books to read. 

Thank you for your continued support. I hope that the class libraries will help to ensure that all 

children are reading at least 3 times a week at home and encourage a love of reading. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sue Squires 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 


